
Project Update: June 2010 
 
8th June 2010 
One of the successes of the RSG-outcomes is the growth of the 20 mangrove species in our 
Living Laboratory. The local schoolchildren will be more excited and happier to see their 
seeds that they collected by themselves are growing up.      
    

 
 
13th June 2010 
The group of 15 high school students from Dumrongsart Islamic school Suksamran, Ranong 
visited our Walkway Living Laboratory. They have learned about how important of the 
mangrove forest. The RSG-project showed them about the process of surveying, collecting, 
seedling and growing for the purpose of the biodiversity. They also joined in replanting the 
mangrove species at the degraded area.     
 

 
 
23rd June 2010 
The students of Kamphuan School visited our Mangrove RSG-nursery. They were enjoyed in 
studying on our Walkway. They have learned about the benefit of Mangrove forest and our 
RSG-project objectives. Finally, they participated in replanting the Mangrove species in the 
degraded area at Prapat beach. There were 27 students attended. 
 
 
 



24th June 2010 
The group of 25 local community leaders and religion leaders of Kamphuan visited our RSG-
Mangrove Terrace. They were much appreciated that our RSG-project has taught their kids 
the knowledge of the Biodiversity and Rehabilitation. This project aims to catalyst all the 
community stakeholders to conserve the Mangrove forest for the next generation. 
 

 
 
Please find more details in   http://mangrover1.multiply.com/      


